
 
 

 
 
16 January 2009 
 

 
Magnum Mining and Exploration Limited ('Magnum' or the 'Company') 

 
Change of Company Secretary 

 
 
The Directors of Magnum wish to announce the resignations of Mr Michael 
Langoulant and Mr Richard Jarvis as Joint Company Secretaries, effective 
immediately. 
 
Mr Grant Button has been appointed Company Secretary of the Company. 
 
 
 
For further information please contact 
 
Magnum Mining and Exploration Limited 
Gerard Nealon/Grant Button 
+ 61 8 9481 5099 
email: info@mmel.com.au 

 
 
 
 
 


